
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  

March 10, 2023  

 
1. There will be a volleyball call out meeting for current 8th graders through Junior’s on Friday, March 

10th from 3:30-4:00 p.m. in the high school cafeteria. 
 
2. Spring break will be from March 13 – March 24.  Have a safe and enjoyable break!  

 
3. Students that wish to purchase items from the vending machines must bring their own $1 bills or 

change.  Do not ask Mrs. Riehle or the front office staff to make change for large bills. 
 

4. The Drop Zone is selling Wireless Mice w/ batteries for $10, Earbuds for $3, Camera Covers for $1 
and Screen Cleaners for $1.  Stop by the Drop Zone and get yours today!  

 

Today’s Lunch will be: 

 

Pizza Crunchers, Green Beans, Fresh Vegetables/Romaine Side Salad, Fruit & Milk 

 


